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Facility for Washing Plates in the Dining Room of the Ramanathan Hall 

(An AAUP Project that has been successfully completed with funding from the Western Australia 

Chapter) 

Ramanathan Hall houses almost all the first-year undergraduates (around 1200) from all eight 

faculties. As cooking is no longer allowed inside the rooms allocated to them, students get their food  

from the Hall canteen and eat in the dining hall. However, adequate facilities have not been provided 

to students to wash their plates. On a request made by the Warden, Ramanathan Hall, the AAUP took 

the initiative to provide a series of large metal sinks, racks to stack plates and soap dispensers at a 

designated place in the hall. This project which cost Rs. 380,000.00 was fully funded by the Western 

Australia Chapter of the AAUP. The facility was officially handed over to the Warden, Ramanathan 

Hall on 14 October 2017. 

  

 

 


